
 

Inmate Death: John Malcolm Groff 
 
January 14, 2024 (Anchorage): On 01/12/2024, John Malcolm Groff., 82, was pronounced 
dead at 2201. His death was expected. 
 
Groff was most recently housed at Goose Creek Correctional Center. 
 
Groff was remanded to DOC on July 24, 2008, and was convicted of Sexual Abuse of a Minor 1 
– Penetrate Vic Under 13. 
 
In the case of an expected death (a death that has been anticipated by medical personnel), the 
Alaska State Troopers and State Medical Examiner are notified. Due to privacy and security, 
Alaska DOC cannot release confidential personal information, or medical information due to 
HIPAA regulations. 
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